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To:  Seamus Cassidy 

 Social Security Policy and Legislation Division 
 

From: Paul Gill 
           Clerk to the Audit Committee 

 
Date: 3rd March 2011 
 
Subject: Westminster Pensions Bill: Legislative Consent Motion – Judicial 

Pensions 
 

                                                                                                                                                         
 

 

1. Thank you for your memo of 10 February which set out the Social Development 
Minister’s proposals to bring forward a Legislative Consent Motion in order to 
allow the relevant provisions of the Pensions Bill to extend to Northern Ireland. 
 

2. At its meeting on 1 March 2011 the Audit Committee noted the background that 
you had provided.  The Committee was also briefed as to how particular 
provisions might apply to a person holding office as Comptroller and Auditor 
General. 
 

3. Having considered all of this information, the Committee agreed that it had no 
objections to the proposals. 
 

4. Please let me know if you require any further information. 
 
 
 
Paul Gill 
Clerk to the Audit Committee. 
 

Audit Committee 

Room 284, Parliament Buildings 
Tel: 028 9052 0333 

     Tel 9052 1784 
 

 



 
Northern Ireland 
     Assembly 
 
 

 
From:  Cathie White 
  Clerk to the Committee for the  
  Office of the First Minister and deputy First Minister 
  

Date:  3 March 2011 

 
To:  Peter McCallion 

Clerk to the Committee for Social Development 
 
 
Subject: Legislative Consent Motion – Westminster Pensions Bill  
 
 

 
At its meeting of 2 March 2011, the Committee for the Office of the First 
Minister and deputy First Minister agreed to advise the Committee for Social 
Development that the Committee is content with the legislative consent 
motion regarding the Westminster Pensions Bill 2011. 
 
 

 

 
 
Cathie White 
Committee Clerk 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Committee for the Office of First Minister and deputy 
First Minister 

Room 404 

Parliament Buildings 

 

Tel: +44 (0)28 9052 1448  

Fax: +44 (0)28 9052 1083 


